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Save the Date, Wednesday 16 June!

Our exciting M.A.D.E For Stage bi-annual event is quickly approaching.  Many of our music,
drama, dance and entertainment students will showcase their talents in what will be a
spectacular evening.

The event is shaping up to be a very exciting concert, and we hope you can all come along and
support the students. This will be our first major concert since COVID, and we cannot wait to
perform to a live audience again!

Please save the date in your calendars and see you there!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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